
St. Peter’s Preschool 2019-2020 Registration Process 

Current Families & Church Members may turn in registration forms for the 2019-
2020 school year by 1:00 pm on Jan. 30, 2019. The Director will try to make 
placements based on your first choice.  However, if there are more applicants than spaces 
available then your second choice will be offered. 

Registration is open to the public on a first come, first serve basis beginning Jan. 
31, 2019. The Director will collect registration forms at 7:30am on Jan. 31, 2019 
and number them in the order received.  We do keep an active waiting list which is used 
to fill any openings that become available.  When there is an opening, the Director will 
notify families on the list. 

The following must be turned into St. Peter’s Preschool to establish enrollment by the 
first day of class Sept. 2019. 

1. Application for Enrollment, fully completed & $100.00 registration fee (per child).  This 
fee holds your child’s spot and covers all supplies for the school year.  Programming Fee of 
$100.00 (Per family) must be paid at time of registration.  This fee covers all programs 
that are offered through the school year.  (Music/Movement teacher twice a month, 
Preschool Carnival, Silly Safari’s, Mad Science, Abracadabra & Field Trips) 

2. Proof of Immunization Status. It is required that each child have current 
immunizations, including DIP, Fhb, Polio, MMR, and the required Hepatitis B vaccine. 
Chicken Pox vaccinations are recommended. It is the parents' responsibility to provide the 
Preschool written notification as children's immunizations are updated.  We will only need 
new records if there have been changes.  You can submit records any time before the 
start of the school year. 

A child must be 2 by September 1, 2019 to attend our 2-Year-Old classes.  The 
children must be able to walk on their own, drink from a cup and be able to feed 
themselves.   

Children must be 3 by September 1, 2019 to attend our 3-year-old classes. Three 
year olds must be fully potty trained to attend our Preschool.   

Children must be 4 by Sept. 1, 2019 to attend our Pre-K Program.   

Children who are 4 ½ by Sept. 1, 2019 may qualify for our Transitional Kindergarten 
Program.   


